
February 7, 2017 

 

Special Seminars to Produce Global-minded Students 

Instructor: Kenzo Oshima 

 

Kenzo Oshima, the Special-Missioned Scholar of Hiroshima University’s President, will 

provide further seminars to produce global-minded students in March. Mr. Oshima is 

a former Japanese ambassador to Australia, Japan’s representative to the UN, and the 

vice-chairman of JICA. 

 

Time: March 29th & 30th (Wed. & Thu.)  9:15～16:30   (Feel free to join only one 

day, if you cannot attend the two days.) 

Place: J101 CALL classroom (Faculty of Integrated Arts and Sciences)  

Accepted number of students: About 25 (If you are enrolling in the course for the first 

time, you need to submit a short essay explaining why you want to join the 

seminar.) 

Language: English 

Instructors: Kenzo Oshima, Joe Lauer, Simon Fraser, and Keiso Tatsukawa (Institute 

for Foreign Language Research and Education) 

Theme: (1) The World with Donald Trump as President 

 (2) The UN and International Regional Organizations: Are they worth the 

money? 

Application: (1) If you are enrolling in the course for the first time, you need to type 

in why you want to join the seminar. Interviews will be given when necessary. 

Please visit the following website to submit the application form: 

http://home.hiroshima-u.ac.jp/flare/seminar/2016-4.html  

(2) If you attended one of the past seminars, you do not have to submit an essay, 

but please send an email stating that you want to join the seminar again , 

following the instructions.  

(3) We would like a couple of students to be “Initial Commentators” for each 

theme. This means you will give some introductory remarks for 3-5 minutes 

about the day’s theme. Please volunteer to be “Initial Commentators”! 

Deadline: 12:00 on March 27th, 2017 (Mon.).  If the number of applications gets too 

big, we may stop accepting before March 27th. The earlier you apply, the better 

chance you will get. 

Announcement of the selection: It will be announced by 15:00 on March 27. Please 

make sure that you read the materials that will be sent to you before you attend 

the seminars. 

 

If you have any questions about the seminar, please send an e-mail to: 

Keiso Tatsukawa, Professor of Foreign Language Research and Education (FLaRE), 

Office: A303 (Faculty of Integrated Arts and Sciences) 

tatsukawa@hiroshima-u.ac.jp 

http://home.hiroshima-u.ac.jp/flare/seminar/2016-4.html
mailto:tatsukawa@hiroshima-u.ac.jp

